
 
 
 
 
AS/jaj – Year 9 
 
 
18th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
As you are aware, we have welcomed all pupils back to face to face education from the  
5th January 2022.  Whilst I have been delighted with how pupils have adapted to our Covid-
19 safety measures, including the wearing of face masks, sadly we have seen an increase in 
positive Covid-19 cases throughout this week. 
 
Due to the high levels of staff not being available, all Year 9 pupils will be required to work 
from home on Thursday 20th and Friday 21st January.  This decision has not been taken 
lightly and I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  Year 9 will be set work via 
Microsoft TEAMS and will be accessible throughout the day. 
 
If anyone has any issues or requires assistance please contact: -  
remotelearning@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  where a member of staff will contact you 
accordingly.               
 
We will welcome all Year 9 pupils back to the Academy on Monday 24th January.  Please 
ensure they are in full Academy uniform with their bag and equipment ready to ‘be the best 
they can be.’ 
 
Once again, thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
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